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February 10, 1984

5211-f24-3035

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Request for Information

A copy of your memorandum of November 7, 1983 to Jilliam J. Dircks, Executive
Director for Operations concerning examination of reactor coolant system leak
rate testing at Rancho Seco and Davis-Besse was provided to us by the NRC on
November 18, 1982. Your memorandum describes the Office of Inspection and
Enforcement evaluation of RCS leak rate. test procedures and calculational
methods in use in 1978 at these two plants.

We nould appreciate your sending us a copy of any backup or supporting inforn-
ation that was used in the course of the review and/or that was relied upon

to arrive at the conclusiom stated in your memorandam.

Sincerely,

1. D . 1 .

Director, TMI-l
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